

Office of Hon Steven Joyce

Minister for Economic Development
Minister of Science and Innovation
Minister for Tertiary Education, Skills and Employment
Associate Minister of Finance

- 5 APR 2013

Dr Richard O'Keefe fyi-request-808-19486ed2@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Dr O'Keefe

On behalf of Hon Steven Joyce, Minister responsible for Novopay, thank you for your email of 3 April 2013, received by this office on 5 April 2013, requesting under the Official Information Act:

information relating to the Technical Review of Novopay.

The Minister will consider your request and respond appropriately in due course.

Yours sincerely

Lesley Hoskin

Private Secretary